
 

 

 

Friday 9th July 2021 

Headteacher: Mr I Redford          Thornholme Road, Sunderland, SR2 7NA            Tel: 0191 500 7981           www.thornhillschool.org.uk 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
On Monday 12th July 2021, Thornhill Academy will re-open to all students and recommence with normal 
school operation.  
 
We are asking only the pupils who have been contacted directly by the school or NHS Track and Trace and 
advised to self-isolate, to remain at home and access Class Charts. If this does not apply to your child, they 
must return to school on Monday. 
 
Normal timings will resume: 
KS3 (Year 7, 8 and 9) – 8:40am start. 
KS4 (Year 10) – 8:50am start. 
 
I would like to thank you all for your support during the last week.  
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. I Redford 
Head Teacher  


